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I've been a loyal Oregon voter since 1996. I have always been amazed on how well 

organized voting is here in Oregon. I object to getting rid of mail in voting. Only voting 

in person on the day of the election makes it impossible to ensure that we get as 

many votes in as possible. Many people have work conflicts on election day and 

many can not vote because of this. Giving people more days to submit their votes is 

just the right thing to do.  

 

Please do not change the mail in voting system in Oregon. It has been working for 

decades. Do not mess with something that works! 


